Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Acacia Mining to respond to human rights concerns regarding its operations in Tanzania contained in an open letter titled:
“Address human rights concerns at Acacia’s North Mara Gold Mine under the framework
agreement with Barrick Gold Corporation” 25 October 2017, Legal and Human Rights Centre, MiningWatch Canada, HakiRasilimali & others
Acacia Mining responded as follows:
Acacia Mining has provided a previous response to these allegations when they were first raised. The new letter repeats previous allegations and as such Acacia has nothing further to add at this stage.
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